
 

     Cedar Lake Newsletter 3rd Qtr 2024 

                     

2024 Board Members  

President – Joseph Norwich                             

Treasurer - Vacant                                                 

Docks – Derek Fluhr                                            

Security – Bob Bergmeier                                  

Vice President – Larry Eversmeyer                                                   

Maintenance – Vacant                                 

Lots – Tammy Cramer 

 Presidents Message 

 

 As we begin the official start of summer, let’s 

continue to work on the overall health and 

appearance of the community.  I have seen 

much improvement in the community and 

wish to thank all who have worked hard. 

 

WSC will be celebrating the 4
th

 of July 

holiday on Saturday, July 6
th. 

 

The Secret Sisters have programs planned, 

please come out and support them. 

 

Please be aware that we will be facing the heat 

of summer.  Make sure your house has a fire 

safe zone around it. 

 

As always, I want to thank our office staff,the 

maintenance department, and our CSO and the 

WSC Board members. 

 

Joseph J. Norwich, Jr. 
 

 

      

  

      OFFICE HOURS 

The WSC office is open Tuesday through 

Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., except from 

12:00 to 1:00 for lunch. We are open from 

8:00 am to 12:00 on Saturday. It is closed 

Sundays and Mondays.  You are welcome 

to come pick up packages any time during 

office hours.  They are kept in the Activity 

center.  

 

 

   4th
 OF JULY ACTIVITIES 

 

The activities for the 4
th

 of July will be held on 

Saturday, July 6
th

. 

 

 Starting at 9:30 am, the people participating 

in the parade should meet at the beach.  The 

parade will start at 10:00am.  Immediately 

afterwards, the activities at the beach will 

begin.  There will be games for the kids, a 

bouncy house, three legged race, sack race, egg 

toss, greased watermelon, and fishing derby, 

among other things.  Get hold of Rachelle 

Kirkland for the details.  And there will be 

food provided. 

Also, there will be a yard sale/flea market on 

the east side of the office.  WSC will provide 

tables, all you have to do is bring your goodies 

that you want to sell. 

At dusk the fireworks will begin at the dam.  

Everyone needs to bring their fireworks to the 

dam.  It is not allowed to shoot fireworks on 

your property.  The Fire Department will have 

both ends of the dam blocked off so that 

everyone can gather there.  It should be a great 

time for everyone!!! 
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